
Dear Parents,

We had such a wonderful month talking
about family, friendship, and what makes
us unique and special! We discussed the
importance of treating others how we
like to be treated and how everyone
prefers “kind and soft” over “unkind and
rough”.You all have beautiful children; I
am impressed by how they just need little
reminders about friendly ways to solve
problems that sometimes arise in the
classroom. They cooperate by making
the environment a safe place for
everybody. Thank you for your part in
this.

We are very excited about March and
hoping that it will bring more sunshine
and warmer weather! We will be
re-introducing the continents of our
world and taking a deeper look into the
country of Ireland! The children are
encouraged to wear green on Friday,
March 17th to celebrate Irish culture
and St. Patrick's day!. We will end the
month by talking about Spring and
what the change in season will bring.
Bugs, spiders, and birds will be some of
the main topics of discussion. We will

also be talking a bit about how the
process of hibernation will be
completed in the following weeks.

Dates to Remember

Friday, March 10th

- Crazy Hat Day! Wear a funny, wild,
crazy hat to school.

Tuesday, March 14th

PJ  Day

Friday, March 17th

-St. Patrick’s Day! Wear Green ☺

to all of our students born in
March!

Purdy’s Fundraiser
Juniper Early Learning Center is
fundraising with Purdy’s Chocolatier,
just in time for Easter!

If you’d like to support us through
purchasing some chocolates for friends,



family, or yourself, please click the link
below.

https://fundraising.purdys.com/486836-
105611

After you’ve signed in, you can buy
amazing chocolates or invite others to
join and support our Fundraising
Campaign. The deadline to order is
March 20th and pick-up will be the
week of April 3rd.

Thank you so much for your support. :)

Summer Plans:
We ask for one month's notice if your
child is not attending during the
summer, but if you already know your
plans, we appreciate you letting us
know beforehand.

Donations and Classroom
Help

Throughout our group time discussions
we will be talking about  “community
helpers” and various jobs that people
do.

The children have expressed particular
interest in garbage truck drivers,
hospital staff, construction workers,
police officers, and “people that make
things”.  If you or someone you know
would be interested in coming into the
classroom and talking about their job,
please let me know!

We are looking forward to a fun-filled
month!

Miss Margarita, Miss Heather, and
Miss Melissa.

https://fundraising.purdys.com/486836-92811

